
Kid's Ministry Safety Info:

Kid's Ministry spaces are peanut-free zones. We have gluten, egg and dairy free snacks available for
preschoolers. Please make sure your child's name tags have accurate allergy information.

Allergies: 

In the event of an emergency, do not attempt to come into Kid's Ministry to get your kids. Instead, we
ask that you follow the instructions the staff provide. Kid's will be evacuated by ministry volunteers and
all children will be accounted for before being released to parents. 

Emergencies: 

To pick up your child, simply show the correct safety tag to the room leader or the small group leader.
In order to ensure the safety of all of kids in our ministry spaces security tags MUST be shown in order
to pick up your child. Without a tag, children can not be released until the tag is produced or a ministry
director approves.

Check-Out: 

When you check in, every child receives two name tags and parents gets one corresponding safety tag
per family. One of your child's name tags goes on their back and the other gets handed to their room
leader (if they are in preschool) or their small group leader (if they are in K-4). The safety tag stays with
you!

Check-In: The Basics


